
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Zion’s Mission Statement:  Reflecting Christ, we are called to share God’s gifts 

October:  A Focus on God's Mission for Us 

The Old Testament stories we have heard on Sunday mornings this September were fantastic:  The Garden 
of Eden, God's visit to Abraham and Sarah and then Jacob wrestling with God.  It has been a great way to 
launch our annual walk though of the Bible.  Each week's Old Testament story, which has been the focus 
Bible story of the whole week's Bible studies and worship, has been powerful in its own way.  They have 
also worked together to present us with an amazing image of God in the Bible:  the Lord who creates us, 
saves us and sustains us through life. 

I admit there has been something missing, namely, a focus on how to live as a Christian.  (Ironically our 
focus Bible stories from the Old Testament have contained far more Gospel than Law!)   Well, this emphasis 
is coming soon to a pulpit near you.  Indeed, in October's focus Bible stories we will learn more about what 
it means to be a follower of Jesus.  We will discover more deeply the mission we are on as a congregation -- 
to reflect Christ and share God's gifts.  We will also discover more deeply the mission that God gives us 
each day, to love God and love our neighbors. 

These stories present a variety of ways in which we can live our mission as Christians both on an individual 
and congregational level.  A preview of what is to come:  

Resist evil in the world:  The first week of October, we will focus on the story of God calling Moses to 
confront Pharaoh.  Moses will lead the Israelites out of slavery.  We still have plenty of evil left in this world 
today -- sadly, including slavery and oppressive dictatorships.  The call to love our neighbor means resisting 
evil, in our communities, in our nation and in our world.   

Raise children in faith (Oct 5-11):  This week we focus on the great words of Old Testament faith: "Hear O 
Israel, the Lord Your God is One."  The people are told to teach this and other commandments to their 
children.  One of the primary ways in which we can follow Jesus Christ is to help pass on our faith to the 
youngest generation. 

Accompany the grieving (Oct 12-18):  This week we focus on the story of Ruth, who chooses to accompany 
her mother-in-law after the death of their husbands.  As Christians we are called to console those who 
grieve, for death, or for any reason.  We are called to walk with them during this season of their life. 

Praising the Lord (Oct 19-25):  This week focus on the story of King David praising God.  To be a Christian is 
to praise the living Lord!  Giving thanks is not an optional part of living as a disciple!  (For those that are 
curious what King David's praise has to do with the Lutheran Reformation of the Church, also celebrated 
that day...come and find out!) 

These stories present a variety of ways for us to live our lives as Christians.  God has saved us and sustained 
us for a purpose, for a mission, namely, to live as disciples of Jesus Christ, both now and forever.   So come, 
worship and learn.  Discover and be strengthened for your mission as a follower of Jesus Christ.  

Pastor Rob 

 

 

 
 

 

Pastor Rob Myallis 
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This October, we focus on how Christ leads us in mission.  He sends 

us out and guides our paths to serve others.  A few ways you can 

serve your neighbor through Zion’s this month 

Fill-A-Sill 
During the month of October we are asking Zion’s congregation to fill the sills in 
the sanctuary with nonperishable cans or boxes of food items.  All food will be 
donated to the Jonestown Outreach pantrY. 

 
School Kits and Quilts (Lutheran World Relief) 

Our church sends quilts and school kits every year through Lutheran World Relief 
that go to refugees.  Given that our world is facing the worst refugee crisis since 
World War II, there is an unprecedented need.  You can 
- Prepare a school kit.  Supplies listed here:  http://lwr.org/schoolkits or see the 
sheet on the bulletin board.  (We have the bags however) 
- Help pay for the shipping of one the quilts that people at Zion’s have made. 
These will be collected on October 4. 
 

Record a Story for a child 
The Storybook Prison Ministry is looking for volunteers for its Lebanon County 
Correctional Facility program.   This is organized by the Women of the Evangelical 
Lutheran Churches of America (WELCA) and supported by Lebanon County Lu-
theran Churches. 
Three times a year—around Easter, Labor Day, and Christmas, volunteers spend 
about two hours at the Lebanon prison recording incarcerated mothers reading a 
story to their children. Volunteers then transfer the recordings to CDs and send 
the CDs, together with the storybooks, to the children so that they may listen at 
home to the voice of their mothers reading a bedtime story. If you are interested 
in volunteering for this program, please email Christine Techky at christi-
netech@juno.com, 933-5298. 
 

Send a Card 
Our church is sponsoring a Young Adult in Global Mission, Ralen Robinson.  She is 
serving this year in Jerusalem.  Due to VISA delays (there was a worker strike in 
Israel!) she just arrived in late September.  We look forward to reading more 
about her time.  You can send her a card:   
Lutheran Church of the Redeemer 
P.O. Box 14076 
Muristan Road 
Old City Jerusalem,  via Israel 91140 
Also...we are hoping to have a presentation from Becky Guldin about her year in 
England this month! 
 

Birthday Party for Spang Crest Residents 
Social Ministry will host a birthday party for the Spang Crest residents on Oct. 2 
@ 2:00 pm.  Pastor Rob will provide entertainment by having a hymn sing ac-
companied by his ukulele.  We will recognize 13 birthday celebrants for October 
with gift cards to the Spang Crest gift shop and serve refreshments.  Interested 
in helping?  Contact Sharon Davis, 865-2781, dsdavis11@comcast.net. 

mailto:christinetech@juno.com
mailto:christinetech@juno.com


Social Ministry                            

Chair:  Sharon Davis (dsdavis11@comcas.net; 865-2781)   

Lebanon County Christian Ministries 

(LCCM)  Wish List: 
Food Bank:   Other: 

Frozen Hams   Bath Towels 

Canned Soups  Wash cloths 

Bottles of Juices  Diapers & Wipes 

Canned Fruit/Vegetables Paper Towels 

Canned Meats/Stews King/Qu Sheets 

Peanut Butter     & Blankets 

Clothing Bank: Reusable Plastic containers 

 Men’s pants (28-36) 

 Men’s shoes (9-11.5)    

 Women’s Dresses & Skirts 

Place contributions in the container marked “LCCM” 

in social hall. (Watch expiration dates) 

Jonestown Outreach Pantry (JOY)  

Wish List: 
Food Bank:       Other: 

Pancake syrup & Mix Baby Wipes 

Chili, Spam, Rice  Shampoo 

Boxed potatoes  Conditioner 

Stuffing Mix    Deodorant 

Mixed Vegetables  Diapers 

Canned Soup & Stew Dish/laudry detergent 

Boxed Cake & Cookie mix Kleenex 

Canned beets, carrots, lima beans, corn, yams 

Especially needed: Canned soups & fruits 

Place contributions in the container marked 

“JOY” in social hall. (Watch expiration dates) 

 

Zion’s College Students 
(additional)                                            

Best Wishes as they continue           
their education. 

Erik Sandbakken (Alvernia U.) 
1517 Delaware Ave. 
Wyomissing, PA  19610 
 
Ben Smith 
2800 Racers Way 
RV 27 
Lima, Ohio  45805 
 
Katie Smith 
Penn State Berks 
Box 349 
2080 Tulpehocken Rd. 
Reading, PA  19610 

Reformation Sunday Beer and Hymns! 

Sunday, October 25 
4:30 PM—6:00 PM 
Downtown Lounge 
734 Cumberland St,   Lebanon, PA 17042 
A great time for singing and socializing. No cost to attend. Songbooks 
and light snacks provided. Beer, wine, and non-alcoholic drinks avail-
able for purchase. 

This event is hosted with members of other Lutheran churches, in-
cluding the Lebanon Lutheran Cooperative Ministry (Zion, Hill, Salem 
and St. James) and Holy Trinity. 

JOY’s Fundraiser 

This fundraiser allows you to donate to the JOY Pantry while you shop. Simply use SCRIP Cards for everyday pur-
chases. Merchants sell gift cards to JOY Pantry at a discount.  JOY then sells the cards at face value, thereby making 
a profit to help pay rent, utilities, and additional pantry needs.  There are over 200 gift cards and certificates availa-
ble from national chains (dept. stores, restaurants, hotels, gas) and local businesses (BG’s, Redners, Subway).  
Check the bulletin board for a list.  You can order online at www.shopwithscript.com, or contact Rita 865-5666 or 
Kathy 861-4556 to order or for information. 

Open house at LCCM 
Lebanon County Christian Ministries, 250 S. 7th St., Lebanon will hold an 
open house on Tuesday, October 6.  This is a chance to see the workings of 
LCCM first hand. 

mailto:dsdavis11@comcas.net


Christian Education & Youth                              

Chair:  Tracy Hoy (tlh328@verizon.net;272-6542) 

Wednesday Night’s at Zions: 
5:30 pm:          Community Dinner 

6:15-6:45:      Joyful Spirits Worship 

6:45–7:30:    Bible Study  

6:45-7:30:    King’s Kids 

Women’s “Wine Down” Bible Study 

Thursday, Oct. 22 @ 8:30 to 9:30 PM.   

 

Join in the study and discussion of a “Slightly 

Bad Girl of the Bible” each month and enjoy a 

glass of wine from a church family’s vineyard. 

(Water, etc. will also be available.)   

 

- Bring your Bible, favorite wine glass, and com-

fy clothes for a relaxing hour together!   

 

- October, it will be at Linda Toth’s home. Mark 

your calendar for the future date of Nov 19.  

Questions - contact Janet Bird  865-5636 

Zion’s Youth Update  
We kicked off our Youth Group year on Sunday, Sept. 27th with a meeting.  It was a great meet-

ing!  There was lots of laughter, sharing of our Faith, and Fellowship.  We, Jim and Laurie, helped 

out in an unexpected way for the first game.  Definitely a picture moment!  A game that reviewed 

the toppings for a good Youth Program.  Our meeting topic gave us all something to think about.    

 

Our next get together is Sunday, October 25, 2015 where we will meet at Zion's to carpool at 

3:30 P.M. Then we will leave to go to Palmyra First United Methodist Church (PFUMC), where they 

will have " a Dinner and a Movie" .  We hope to return to Zion's by 8:00 P.M.  ** A bonus is,  we will 

meet their Youth Group at this event. 

 ** A reminder, please get your YG completed packets to us.  Anyone, who we don't have 

their packets for WON'T be able to participate on October 25th.  **  

 

Upcoming Dates:  Winterfest is our annual synod senior-high and young adult event, for youth in 

grades 9-12, and young adults up to age 24.  January 2-3, 2016. 

 

Thanks for your support and cooperation in Youth Ministry!     - Jim and Laurie Gill 

Wise Guy’s Bible Study   Every 2nd Sat-

urday of the month at 8:00 a.m., men are invit-

ed to Bible Study in the social hall, with break-

fast!  

October Fun with Kings Kids 
Kings Kids is a Biblical Playdate for Children!  You 

and your kiddos are welcome to come! 

We meet following Joyful Spirits Worship from 

6:45-7:30. Contact: deaconemily@comcast.net. 
 

Oct 7 - Fall Craft 
 

Oct 14 - Bring a pumpkin for your child to paint 
 

Oct 21 - Learn how you can use a hammer just 

like Martin Luther!  Mike Long will help us build 

something special to celebrate the Reformation! 
 

Oct 28 - Trunk or Treat.   

Wear your Halloween costume!   

Taco Truck with dinner for purchase! 



Teddy Bear Ministry 
From the beginning of October, you will see a teddy bear seated on each of the 

window sills in our sanctuary. This marks the beginning of a new ministry at Zi-

on’s, the Teddy Bear Ministry.  No matter a person’s age, those who are celebrat-

ing, sad, ill, grieving, or in need of love, would welcome a bear to hug.  If you 

know someone who would appreciate the gift of a Zion’s bear, they are available 

for purchase.   All the bears have a tag that states the following: 

I have been living at the Zion’s Lutheran Church in Jonestown, PA. 

I have been loved by members, learned from sermons and scripture, and heard 

songs of praise. 

I have been soaked in God’s love and come to you with blessings of hope and love 

from our congregation. 

The back of the tag gives the church’s name, address, telephone number, web site 

address, and Facebook page, and asks the bear owner to drop us a line to let us 

know what receiving the bear has meant to them.   The cost of each bear is 

$10.00, which will sustain the ministry.  You are welcome to take a bear directly 

from the window sills. Please give cash, or a check made payable to the church, to 

Christine Techky.  Also, beginning with baptisms in October 2015, the church will 

donate a Zion’s bear to every child on the one-year anniversary of his or her bap-

tism. 

ESL classes  

Zion's ESL (English as a 

Second Language) Program 

will be on hiatus this aca-

demic year. 

If you know anyone who'd 

be willing to help re-start 

this ministry, please contact 

Emily Myallis 

(deaconemily@comcast.net

). 

The program has helped 

many in our community 

with their conversational 

English over the past 6 

years - more help is need-

ed to keep it going! 

We had a great kickoff to Sunday School on 

Rally Sunday! Classes for all ages began on 

September 13. We do have classes for all 

ages. We have a class for children age 3 to 

Kindergarten – Level 1, children in grades 1-

3 are in Level 2 and children in 4-6 are in 

Level 3. These classes are held downstairs in the newly renovated 

basement. Sunday School begins at 9:00 am. All children meet in the 

Level 3 room for devotions. There are some parents that meet in the 

Nursery with their under 3 children during Sunday School. The Confir-

mation class – grades 7 & 8 meet with Pastor Rob in the Social Hall. 

The Youth have a class downstairs in the Youth room. There are also 2 

adult classes available in the classroom by the Gathering Area and the 

classroom by the ramp to the Social Hall. 

If you have any questions about Sunday School or would like to help 

teach a class please contact Tracy Hoy – tlh328@verizon.net. 

Christian Education & Youth  (continued)                            

Chair:  Tracy Hoy (tlh328@verizon.net;272-6542) 

Children’s Library 
Did you know that Zion’s 

has a Children’s Library? 

Yes we do! It has books 

for small children, begin-

ning readers and we are 

looking to get books for 

older elementary age 

readers. There are books 

for families too. Check 

out the Library – it is 

downstairs in the Level 2 

classroom. If you have 

any questions please ask 

Tracy Hoy or Emily Myal-

lis. 

Evangelism                                                                 

Chair:  Elaine Ludwig (eludadvo@comcast.net; 865-3757) 



COUNCIL                                              

President:  Ed Ludwig  (eludadvo@comcast.net; 865-3757) 

Highlights from September 10, 2015 Council Meeting: 
 

 Pastor’s Rob explained how his fellowship through Chautauqua has provided him with new energy 
and insights for ministry in our congregation.  Given the truly unique and challenging pastoral care 
situations of this summer, a long break was especially helpful for Pastor Rob. 

 Summer giving was exceptionally low.  Council and Stewardship committee are looking at both short 
and long term ways to encourage better and more consistent giving.  The October council retreat will 
touch on this issue. 

 The Sunday School wing renovations are complete.  We thank Deb Reiner and many others who 
worked on this project.  We also thank the various ministries for their efforts in post-construction set-
up for the fall ministry season.  The Preschool is full and has been enjoying the ability to use air condi-
tioning this hot fall.  At the October committee night meeting (Oct 1) a discussion will be held about 
how to utilize this space for ministry next summer. 

 Mutual Ministry committee is meeting in September to look at how our church maintains job descrip-
tions, gives performance evaluations,  and encourages staff growth of our non-pastoral staff. 

 The past year has seen a number of contributions to the memorial fund.  Various small projects, includ-
ing work to the balcony, organ and sound system, are being considered.  Council has approved a new 
sound board and computer to fix what was damaged two years ago during a lightning storm and ex-
pand our ability to broadcast our services. 

 

Prayers of the People:  Update:  Linda Toth is the new writer of Sunday’s Prayers of the People!  Thank 
you Linda for sharing your gifts this way.  If you’d like to read the prayers in worship, please contact Lin-
da to join the rotation (lmtoth@comcast.net).  A Big Thank You to Emily Myallis for writing and coordinat-
ing the Prayers the past 7 years! 

 A Big FALL CARNIVAL Thank you 
I want to thank everyone who attended and assisted with the Rally Day breakfast and the Fall 
Carnival. 
 Tom, De, and Dan Mohn prepared the delicious pancake and sausage breakfast, with Riley 

Houser, Dylan Houser, Olivia Vaitl, Elly Ludwig, Joe Beidler, Max Ludwig, Noah Bender, 
Katie Boisvert, Becca Hoffer, Donny Redinger, and Jim Adams assisting with the serving. 

 A Thrivent Financial Action Team provided Zion’s with a $250 Visa bank card which was used to purchase 2 new 
carnival games, several prizes, the food, and the drink for the Fall Carnival. 

So many hands helped make the Fall Carnival a success.  
 The Dietz family carried the containers of prizes to the social hall, which saved me 8 trips up and down the 

stairs. 
 Ed, Max, and Nancy Ludwig hauled the game boxes from the garage to the church.   
 At the end of the Rally Day presentation I was so thankful to have the congregation move the chairs and tables 

in the social hall  to prepare for the Fall Carnival. 
 Koinonia members and others donated the desserts and  Sharon Davis, Donald Davis, Ken Hess, Irene Hess, Sha-

ron Houser, and Anna Houser worked in the kitchen. 
Jim Rule’s concert was as wonderful as always and Pastor Rob was his sound assistant. 
 The games were set up, supervised, and returned to the church by the following:  Darryl and Laura Bush, Ed and 

Elaine Ludwig, Linda Wenrich, Emily Myallis,  Larry and Tracy Hoy, Mike Johnsen, Jim and Laurie Gill, Stephanie 
Harmon, Monica Bortz, and Steph Livingston. Sharon Houser did face painting. 

 At the end of the Fall Carnival Monica, Cassie, and Ella Bortz helped me carry the remaining prizes back down 
stairs. 

 I also want to thank my husband, Paul Bird, who helped set up and put away the games and chauffeured me to 
many stores as we shopped for all the breakfast and carnival food and prizes.    -Janet Bird 



Thank you to my church family for all the support and prayers over the years.  I was always pleased to notice 
the youth I had known becoming active within the church and community in their teens and as young adults.  
I cherish so many memories of events and insights said with the adults within the church.  - Jill Bugdanavage 

I would like to thank my church family and my immediate family for all of their prayers, cards, and for taking 
care of me during my hospitalization and recuperation over the summer.  It is so good to know that I have 
such wonderful friends and a loving family to fall back on when in need.  Thank you all so very much for your 
thoughts, prayers , and concern. - Tovie Kleinfelter 

Thank you to Donny Redinger for playing guitar at the Wednesday evening Joyful Spirits 
worship for many years.  Your musical gifts have helped us offer our praise to God; and 
we appreciate you dedication.  You’ll be missed; blessings to you! - Zions 

Connecting Faith and Finances for Good  

Helping you to be wise with money and live generously 

Want to do something positive to strengthen our community?  Think you can organize 
a team to help bring it to life in 90 days or less?  If you said “yes” to both, then consid-
er leading your own Thrivent Action Team! Thrivent Action Teams were recently com-
pleted here at Zion’s   Laura and Darryl Bush had one for Jayden’s van benefit, Sharon 
Davis had one for the Spaghetti Miracle, Laurie Gill had one for the school kits the 
youth group assembled, Janet Bird had one for the Fall Carnival, and Janet and Sharon Davis each have one for differ-
ent segments of the Hollyberry Bazaar.   
Thrivent members can lead up to two Action Teams each year, and it’s easy to apply!  Simply gather your team, sub-
mit an application to Thrivent and—once your idea is approved—you’ll receive up to $250 in “seed money” to help 
cover promotional, production, and material expenses.  Then just bring together your family and friends to make an 
impact where you live, work and worship.  Learn more or apply at Thrivent.com/actionteam.  If you have any ques-
tions, please contact local Thrivent Financial representative, Jim Gill (867-1500). 

Koinonia News 
Upcoming Activities:  Meeting – Sat. Nov. 14, 5:00pm, (Note change of time) Join us at “ Tony’s on Market” for a 
sandwich and meeting. 
October Fest – Sat. Oct. 10, 6:00pm. In the Social Hall. We will serve refreshments (hot dogs, pretzels, donuts, root 
beer). Hope to see you there. 
Projects:  The Hollyberry Bazaar will be held on Sat. Nov. 7.  Please contact Kristin Hoffer, (469-2560) 
jkhoffer@yahoo.com or Heather Moyers, (861-5775)maximcontractors@comcast.net, if you have a 
craft that you would like to donate or if you would like to volunteer your time on the day of the bazaar. 
Please drop off your crafts, food items, gift baskets, plants, etc. on Thurs. Nov. 5 from 9:00am – Noon, and 5:00 – 
7:00pm or Friday, Nov. 6 from 9:00am – 7:00pm.  
 Book donations for the bazaar are now being accepted. Look for the book bin in the Social Hall. Contact Judy 

Soondar (865-6043) if you have any questions. 

 Gift baskets can be given, complete with wrap, or you may donate items for a basket and ask to have it 
wrapped. Contact Georgetta Wolfe (865-3884) . 

 Plants, large and small, will be accepted. Contact Linda Toth (865-6333) for more information. 

 We are asking for a donation of 2 dozen homemade cookies. Do not put them on fancy plates, as we will plate 
the cookies , so they all look the same.  Contact Sharon Davis for more information. 

 Donations of homemade candies will also be accepted. Contact Blanche Sebastian (865-3336). 

 Chicken corn noodle soup will be sold by the quart or by the bowl, if you prefer to eat lunch at the bazaar.Also 
available for lunch will be hot dogs, bar-be-ques, baked items, and drinks. Contact Karen Hitz (272-9520). 



Zion’s Evangelical Lutheran Church  

103 East Market Street, Jonestown, PA  

HOLLYBERRY BAZAAR   
SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 7, 2015  

NEW GIFTS — NEW VENDORS — ONE STOP SHOPPING!  

GIFT BASKETS AND JARS             PLANTS 

CHRISTMAS COOKIES          CANDY         CHOW CHOW  

HOMEMADE CRAFTS AND CANDLES 

JELLIES & JAMS           CHICKEN CORN NOODLE SOUP  

USED BOOK SALE         CHILDREN’S AREA  

VENDORS: 

THIRTY ONE GIFTS®        THE PAMPERED CHEF® 

 

8  AM  — 
  2 

  PM 
  



Memorial Fund  

In Memory of Maria Haniman 
William Ludwig 
 
 In Memory of Kathleen Ludwig 
William Haniman 
Beatrice Wolferd 
Ronald & Linda Wenrich 
William Ludwig 

Habitat for Humanity Benefit Auction  

sponsored by Lebanon County Association of Realtors. 

Friday, Oct. 9 at the Lebanon Country Club - Cost $35.00 pp 

6:00 pm - Art Preview & Silent Auction, Chinese Auction, Wine Pull 

(new), Hot buffet, House Wine, Beer & Soda. 

7:15 pm - Live Auction 8:00 pm - Bar (Cash only) 

Registration is required, go to: http.//www.lebanon-realtors.com/ 

Oct. Psalm Schedule Nov.  Psalm Schedule Dec.  Psalm Schedule 

1-Oct  Psalm 75 

2-Oct  Psalm 76 

3-Oct  Psalm 77 

4-Oct  Psalm 78:1-16 

5-Oct  Psalm 78:17-31 

6-Oct  Psalm 78:32-39 

7-Oct  Psalm 78:40-55 

8-Oct  Psalm 78:56-72 

9-Oct  Psalm 79 

10-Oct  Psalm 80 

11-Oct  Psalm 81 

12-Oct  Psalm 82 

13-Oct  Psalm 83 

14-Oct  Psalm 84 

15-Oct  Psalm 85 

16-Oct  Psalm 86 

17-Oct  Psalm 87 

18-Oct  Psalm 88 

19-Oct  Psalm 89:1-13 

20-Oct  Psalm 89:14-37 

21-Oct  Psalm 89:38-52 

22-Oct  Psalm 90 & 91 

23-Oct  Psalm 92 & 93 

24-Oct  Psalm 94 

25-Oct  Psalm 95 & 96 

26-Oct  Psalm 97 & 98 

27-Oct  Psalm 99 

28-Oct  Psalm 100 

29-Oct  Psalm 101 

30-Oct  Psalm 102 

31-Oct  Psalm 103 

1-Nov  Psalm 104:1-23 

2-Nov  Psalm 104:24-35 

3-Nov  Psalm 105:1-15 

4-Nov  Psalm 105:16-36 

5-Nov  Psalm 105:37-45 

6-Nov  Psalm 106:1-12 

7-Nov  Psalm 106:13-31 

8-Nov  Psalm 106:32-48 

9-Nov  Psalm 107 

10-Nov  Psalm 108 

11-Nov  Psalm 109 

12-Nov  Psalm 110 

13-Nov  Psalm 111 

14-Nov  Psalm 112 

15-Nov  Psalm 113 & 114 

16-Nov  Psalm 115 

17-Nov  Psalm 116 

18-Nov  Psalm 117 

19-Nov  Psalm 118:1-18 

20-Nov  Psalm 118:19-29 

21-Nov  Psalm 119:1-16 

22-Nov  Psalm 119:17-32 

23-Nov  Psalm 119:33-48 

24-Nov  Psalm 119:49-64 

25-Nov  Psalm 119:65-80 

26-Nov  Psalm 119:81-96 

27-Nov  Psalm 119:97-112 

28-Nov  Psalm 119:113-128 

29-Nov  Psalm 119:129-152 

30-Nov  Psalm 119:153-176 

1-Dec  Psalm 120 

2-Dec  Psalm 121 

3-Dec  Psalm 122 

4-Dec  Psalm 123 

5-Dec  Psalm 124 

6-Dec  Psalm 125 

7-Dec  Psalm 126 

8-Dec  Psalm 127 

9-Dec  Psalm 128 

10-Dec  Psalm 129 

11-Dec  Psalm 130 

12-Dec  Psalm 131 

13-Dec  Psalm 132 

14-Dec  Psalm 133 

15-Dec  Psalm 134 

16-Dec  Psalm 135 

17-Dec  Psalm 136 

18-Dec  Psalm 137 

19-Dec  Psalm 138 

20-Dec  Psalm 139 

21-Dec  Psalm 140 

22-Dec  Psalm 141 

23-Dec  Psalm 142 

24-Dec  Psalm 143 

25-Dec  Psalm 144 

26-Dec  Psalm 145 

27-Dec  Psalm 146 

28-Dec  Psalm 147 

29-Dec  Psalm 148 

30-Dec  Psalm 149 

31-Dec  Psalm 150 

Feel free to cut these out and use them as bookmarkers in your Bible to guide you in reading the Psalms. 

Through the church’s website there are links to the readings online. 

Reading through the Psalms! 
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Committee Night 
 

       
 

4      
9:00 Sunday School  
10:30 Worship  
 

5 
 

6      
 

7   5:30 Family Meal 

6:15 JOYFUL SPIRITS 
6:45 Bible Study/     
         Kings kids  

8 
7:00 Council 
meeting 
 

9 
 

10   
 

11     
9:00 Sunday School  
10:30 Worship  
7:00 pm OKTOBERFEST 
 

12 
 

13 
 

 

14   5:30 Family Meal 

6:15 JOYFUL SPIRITS 
6:45 Bible Study/     
         Kings kids 

15 
 
Newsletter 
deadline   

16 
 
 

17 
 8:00 am 
Men’s Bible 
Study 

 

18   
9:00 Sunday School  
10:30 Worship  
 

19 
 

20 
 7:00 pm 
Drug 
Addiction 
panel 

21  5:30 Family Meal 

6:15 JOYFUL SPIRITS 
6:45 Bible Study/     
         Kings kids  

22   
8:30 pm Women’s 
Bible Study @ 
Toth’s home 

23 
 

24      
 

25    
9:00 Sunday School  
10:30 Worship  
Getting to know you time  
3:30 Youth Group meets @ 
church  

26 
 

 27 

  
 28       9:00 am sewing  

5:30 Family Meal 
6:15 JOYFUL SPIRITS 
6:45 Bible Study/     
          Kings kids TRUNK-  
                         OR-TREAT 

29 
 

30 31 
 

 

 

Bulletin deadline 
is every Tuesday  

SUNDAY MON TUE THUR FRI SAT 

Worship Participants for October 

 Lectors Crucifer Sound Tech 
Children’s 

Sermon Acolytes 
Nursery  
Attendants 

Counters 
Prayers of the 
People 

4 Hess Jim Adams Ben Smith 
Elaine 
Ludwig 

Kaitlyn Boisvert 
Max Ludwig 

Laura Bush 
Kelly Rittle 

Larry & Sharon 
Houser 

Christine 
Techky 

11 Ludwigs 
Kevin 
Feagley 

Lynn 
Kleinfelter 

Brian 
Adams 

Becca & Joey 
Hoffer 

Cathy & Riley 
Houser 

Ken Nelson Jr. 
Kelly Rittle 

Matt Wolfe 

18 Heidi Vaitl 
Michael 
Johnsen 

Dylan Houser 
Jim 
Adams 

Paige Sebastian 
Tori Moyers 

Darryl Bush 
Beate Sutton 

Darryl Bush 
Deb Reiner 

Leah Wolfe 

25 Ludwigs 
Lynn 
Kleinfelter 

Lukas 
Quanbeck 

Pastor 
Rob 

Kaitlyn Boisvert 
Donny Redinger 

Gizelle McFarland 
Greta Kauffman 

Deb Long Emily Myallis 

 

Altar Guild Communion Assistants Ushers Getting to know you time 

4,11 Noel/Karen 
18,25 Nancy/Lois 

10/4,10/11 Noel Strattan, Stacy Clark 
10/18,10/25 John Mohn Jr., Brian Adams 

Cathy Houser, Larry Houser, 
Dylan Houser, Philip Mohn 

Worship & Music 
Committee 

 

2 3 
WED 

 

1 

OKTOBERFEST 
Sunday, October 11 

7:00 pm in the church hall. 

Music, food and drinks! 

Admission: FREE 
 


